
Pawnee Hills Community Association 

Homeowners Meeting 

July 26, 2014 

 

 

 

There were 19 homeowners/lots represented at the Homeowners meeting (18 homeowners 

represented and 1 by proxy). Because a quorum (51 homeowners/lots) was not met motion was 

made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tina O’Bryan 

President 

 

 

 

 


